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Scholz Scholarship Applications Available
Applications are currently being accepted for the Gus P. Scholz Scholarship through First National
Bank & Trust Company of Falls City.

Two, $500 scholarships will be awarded to graduating seniors, one from Falls City High School
and one from Sacred Heart who will be attending a college or trade school in any field of study.

The scholarship program was established in 1994 in honor of the late Gus Scholz, a long-time
distinguished banker for First National Bank.

Application forms are available through both school’s website or at the guidance counselor’s
office at both Falls City and Sacred Heart High Schools.

March 19th is the deadline to return applications which are to be returned to the counselor’s
office.



